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Mr. Bojorquez,

I appreciate your taking the time to leave me a voicemail in regards to Case Z-3-20-7. As a
home owner of 10 years that will be sharing a fence line with the new development, I have
quite a few concerns, as do my neighbors.

As per your message, I intend to appeal this case or to have the case heard by the City Council
rather than the case being placed in the consent agenda.

Whatever I can do to help facilitate this process would be greatly appreciated. Again, I thank
you for your time and look forward to hearing from you.

Thank You!!

~Josh
_______________________

Josh Taff
602.909.2621
josh@jtaffphotographic.com
www.jtaffphotographic.com [jtaffphotographic.com]

On Dec 11, 2020, at 2:39 PM, Enrique A Bojorquez-Gaxiola <enrique.bojorquez-
gaxiola@phoenix.gov> wrote:

Enrique Bojórquez-Gaxiola
Planner II – Village Planner
City of Phoenix
Planning & Development Department
Long Range Planning
200 W. Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85003
Office: (602) 262-6949
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***I am currently working remotely on a rotational schedule, but will be checking voicemails
multiple times per day.  Please feel free to leave me a voice message or email me for a
more timely response.  Thank you.***


